
NEWLETTER June 2024 
 
Competitions 
If you’re on the club WhatsApp group, you’ve probably seen our players have 
been storming the competition circuit again throughout May, coming away with 
gold, silver and bronze medals, with special mention for Trista winning gold at 
the London Open. Thank you all for your continued support and encouragement. 
Well done to you all! 
 
Gradings 
The majority of the gradings have now been completed, anyone who has missed 
these sessions will be graded over the next week or so. Can any outstanding   
payments for gradings please be settled and licences given to Mandy to be           
updated. 
 
Venue 
We have identified a potential new venue in Wellington, this is a on a lease basis 
so a big commitment by the club and its members if it’s suitable. We are inviting 
members and parents, carers and guardians to view the site this evening 
(Tuesday 11th June) we have keys for tonight only. There will be a skill share 
questionnaire added to the WhatsApp soon. If you’re not on our WhatsApp 
group and would like to be added, please let Mandy know. We use this to share 
club news but in the event of a sudden club closure etc. it is a useful tool to      
contact everyone at once. 
 
Hadley Fete 
The Hadley Fete was very successful with a good turn out of players, spectators 
and children having a taster session of judo, even the weather came out to join 
us!  
 
Standing Orders 
Although it’s coming up to holiday season, please do not cancel standing orders; 
the price is kept low to take breaks into account. 
 

The Newsletter is also available to view online on the club website. 


